
Report of Parkersville Meeting Property Trustees to Western Quarterly Meeting for 2013 
 
 

 The Annual Meeting for Worship at Parkersville Meetinghouse was held Ninth 

mo. 8, 2013 with about 20 present.  There was a deep, living silence which engendered 

two messages.   

 The Trustees reviewed the finances, and lamented the small amount of interest 

that our bank account garners. The Treasurer was authorized to look into making a 

$10,000 deposit into one of our Friends Fiduciary accounts, or to open an account with 

Vanguard. 

 The property is regularly mowed and trimmed.  During the year, the fencerow 

along the road was cleared and a new fence installed.  It is our hope that this will help to 

prevent more vandalism, and allow the family living across the road to see intruders on 

the property.   

 New rain gutters will be installed before Winter and the few shingles missing on 

the roof replaced. 

 There were no burials during the year.  There were no changes to the Trustees 

Committee. 

 As always, Friends are welcome to join those who gather at 9:30 on First Day 

mornings for Worship. 

 For the Trustees, 

       Mary Sproat 

 

 



Parkersville Meeting Property Finances as of 10/31/2013 

 

Income 
Friends Fiduciary income for 2013   $2187.83 
Donations         2420.00 
 
Total income       $4607.83 
 
 
 
 
Expenses 
Landscaping       $7250.00 
Mowing and trimming         865.00  
Exterminator contract         200.00 
 
Total expenses      $8315.00 
 
 
 
Checking account balance   $5,600.01 
 
Money Market balance   $30,886.14 
 


